
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, innovation & technology, ext. 2755 
 Jennifer Fessenden, supervisor, technology services, Ext. 2201 
 
Re: Purchase of iPad Cases for Middle School Refresh 
 
Date: May 18, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
All four USD 497 middle schools operate in a 1:1 iPad environment. Each student has 
an iPad that is equipped with a rugged protective case and they are allowed to 
personalize their cases. 
 
Rationale: 
As the Technology Services Department prepares for the second year of the 1:1 
environment at the middle schools, the iPads which were used by the eighth-grade 
students will be defaulted and made ready for incoming sixth graders. Since the students 
were allowed to personalize their cases, it is important to replace them over the summer.  
A bid has been received from Kansas City Audio Visual (KCAV) in the amount of 
$58,500 under State Contract #35416. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for the purchase of replacement iPad cases 
from KCAV in the amount of $58,500 to be paid from Capital Outlay - Technology Funds 
(0900500000-56500). 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of replacement iPad cases from 
KCAV under State Contract #35416 in the amount of $58,500.” 
 


